
Dear Maryland General Assembly,  

It’s my understanding that you will  be voting on HB 1171 today.  My family and I STRONGLY oppose this 

bill as it is totally detrimental to the safety and human rights of all minor children, and it will make 

Maryland a Hell hole of unrestricted abortion for the entire Eastern US.   

Do you really want to protect sexual predators and deviants over the children of Maryland, including 

your children?  That’s exactly what you will be doing if you vote yes for this bill. 

God help us and all the innocent children should you pass this depraved and evil bill. 

Paul and Mary Brown 

Summersville, WV 


